
Official MRA Board Vote:

Date:

Issue Description:

Do you support selecting 

Grey Braybrooks as the 

MRA Intern for the 2016 / 

2017 Season?

Votes: Patrick Finn President N/A

Josh Damm Vice President Yes

Joe Dertouzos Treasurer N/A

Ian Gilbertson Secretary Yes

Ted Matherly Board Member Yes

Jon Miller Board Member N/A

Jacob Siddall Board Member Yes

Tony Sifuentes Board Member Yes

Stephen Lanham Board Member Yes

Fromm Gregg Hartsuff:  Mitch and I have discussed his 

replacement and both of us recommend that it be rising 

senior Grey Braybrooks.  Should others have applied, I 

believe Grey would be the most qualified and best 

choice of anyone on the team, and since Grey is 

interested it makes it a no-brainer.  If you are all in 

agreement then Mitch will introduce Grey to Joe in the 

near future.

6/8/2016


